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*** APPLICATION WITHDRAWN *** 
 
On January 28, 2022, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice 
concerning an application received from the Alaska Department of Transportation and 
Public Facilities for a Department of the Army permit under Section 404 of the Clean 
Water Act (33 U.S.C. 1344) to excavate, within freshwater forested/shrub and emergent 
wetlands, a new 10- acre mining cell to a depth of 30 feet and 10 acres in area, to 
provide a source and stockpile area for aggregate gravel. The proposed new cell would 
be within an existing material site area. Waste rock and overburden material would be 
used to backfill the current or adjacent gravel mine cells or blocks. Mined areas 
regraded to final slopes would have overburden organic materials spread over the 
surfaces to aid in revegetation and seeded with native plant species. There is an 
existing access to the site at MP 390. The proposed work is scheduled to occur during 
the summer and fall construction seasons. 
 
The project site is located within Latitude 69.8898º N., Longitude 148.7678º W.; Mile 
Post 390, east of the Dalton Highway, Alaska. 
 
At the request of the applicant, the application has been withdrawn and the evaluation 
has been discontinued. Please bring this to the attention of all those interested in this 
application. 
 
Please bring this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may  
be interested. Please contact John Sargent at (907) 347-1801, or by email at 
John.C.Sargent@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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